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In my letter of the Z2nd Februmary, 1921 confirming
I wrote as follows:-

"At the same time, I enclose herewith the originals
eports on this vessel a8 fol low: -

Hew Orleans No. 1636 on the nukl . machinery  ang
: ﬂlﬂu'?‘* lighting(
siobile, Ala. No. 44 of survey on repairs in April
1920
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and the originsl freeboard report.

I shall be glad if you will be good enough to return
these documents to this Office as soon as done with,"

On the 19th July, 1921, I wrote stating: -

4 "I shall be glad if you wilil return these documentsg
t@ this Office if the same are no longer required. Should it
Denecessary for the reports in question to be still retained

in the New York Office, you will be 80 good as to advise me
L the faot.,n
Mr. Davies, replying to this letter on the 2nd August,
stated that he hag taken this matter up some days ago with
« Larkin, Rathbone & Perry, and was requested to retain
and papers there until the conclusion of the
tigation which was 8Xpected to be sometime in the Fall.

The original First Entry Report must therefore be in
the possession of the New York Office or of the lawyers in
question.

With regard to the question of the classification of the
vessel, I find that the First Entry Report appears to have bedn
submitted to the 4merican Committee ang to have been deslt with

at their lieeting on the 10th Sep tember, 1918, when it

ided to c¢lass the vessel +12A1, with g note "subject H.

I conclude that this "subject" ag regards the hull
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reference to the reduced length of cable, which
Reasure and would have t
sed according to the Rules

the Committee; and that the "subjec sarding the machinery

would have reference to the 4nnual Survey of the Qi1 Ingineg,




but you will no doubt be able to confirm this through your
records or through your correspondence at that time with the
New Orleans sSurveyor.

This Pirst Intry Report came before the General
Commi ttee at their Meeting on the 18th October, 1918, when the
classification assigned by the American Committee was confirmed,
and the class was bosted in the Register Book in due course snd

also printed in Supplement No.7 which contained corrections
additions from the 10th October to the 24th October, 1918,
was issued on the 2nd Hovember, 1918.
can find no record here of the usual classification
certificate having been issued, and, inasmuch as no guestion
@ reached us regarding the condition of the vessel
8r, 1918, it is obvious that the non-issue of the
certificate could have had no reference therseto.

With regard to the question raised by the lawyers
concerning the "status" of the vessel for the period of
approximately a year and a half during which
under repair, I have to state that, in accordanc
Committee's invariable practice, the class of the vessel in the
Society's Register Book was allowed to remain undisturbed,
seeing that the necessary repairs were being effected, so that
98 a matter of fact the vessel did actuzlly retain her olass
during that period. When the repairs wers completed to the

Surveyors'’ satisfaction, the class was continued with & fresh

Tecord of survey 4.20, but as the engines had been taken out of

Milog ol‘{:;(f 3/#"




entered as a shiling ship.

the vessel she was
this will enable you to make ths position
clear to the lawyers acting for the late ownsrs of the
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